March 28, 2023




Dear Ms. Emmerich,

Semester is now over and there's a good chance we might never have the same schedules again, so I take this chance to express my thanks to you. You are a unique and extremely creative teacher, and you definitely made this term more enjoyable than all the rest I've had here.

History can be a difficult and sometimes dull subject, and History of Journalism I guess only raises the bar. However, all your interactive models, the visits to the national archives and the amazing infographics you prepared really made everything better, at least for me. I'm not the best at remembering dates or world-changing events, but thanks to you I feel that it's only a matter of how rather than what.

I'm especially grateful for the time you took to make sure I was up to speed after break, and for the tutoring for my final project. Who would've thought that early twentieth century newspapers could be so fun? You definitely found the perfect way to get me interested in the subject, and I'll never forget that.

Thank you for a spectacular and amazing term, professor, you really made a difference in me, and I hope the next group you get will notice your efforts and value them properly.

Sincerely,

Tomas Aguirre
